
Please vote against this poorly written, vague bill which would permit almost anyone who 
knows you to have your rights taken away without proof of guilt.   
 
Presumption of innocence is the cornerstone of our justice system.  HB 4145 blatantly violates 
this principle. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lawrence Huber 
503-891-7811 
Lake Oswego, OR  
 


